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SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS 

ATTORNEY-GENERAL’S DEPARTMENT 

Group 1 

Program 2.1 

Question No.  109 

Senator Singh asked the following question at the hearing on 24 February 2014: 

The Australia Council invested over $174.8 million in artists and arts organisations across Australia in 2012–13, 

compared to $164.5 million in the previous financial year. What is your projected expenditure for this financial 

year? 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

The Australia Council’s projected expenditure on investment in artists and arts organisations in 2013-14 is 

approximately $203.9 million. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


